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April 7,2014

Latisha White

Assistant Dean of Student Services
Barton Community College

P.O. Box 2463

217 Custer Avenue

Ft. Riley, KS 66442

Dear Latisha:

Each year, Servicemembers Opportunity Colleges (SOC) Project Directors
review the participation of individual colleges in the SOC Degree Network
System (DNS) to determine how actively they are serving our military
students. I am pleased to announce that Barton Community College fully met
the requirements and standards of SOCAD membership during the past year
and remains in good standing within the DNS.

Student Agreements, graduation reports, annual updates of SOC Degree
Network System Handbook information, and responses to SOC DNS Course
Category Code circulations are important measures of an institution’s ability to
sustain its membership in SOCAD. By meeting all of these membership
requirements, Barton Community College has demonstrated an outstanding
commitment to providing undergraduate education opportunities to
servicemembers and their families.

Congratulations on a job well done!

Sincerely,

C
g 29 oo
Alex McNamara
SOCAD Project Director

cc:  Kathy Snead, SOC Consortium President and SOC Director
Carl R. Heilman, President, Barton Community College
Seth Kamen, SOC Assistant Director, Degree Network System



